
During the recent legislative session, LB 924 was signed into law, effective 

immediately.   

LB 924 requires that each law enforcement officer to attend at least two hours of 

anti-bias and implicit bias training designed to minimize apparent or actual racial 

profiling on an annual basis.  

Due to the emergency clause, officers must complete this training for calendar 

year 2020. 

On September 30, 2020, 1:00 pm-5:00 pm, The Nebraska Law Enforcement 

Training Center will host a four hour class titled, “Policing in Black and White 

(Implicit Bias and Racial Profiling).  Silver State Consulting Group is providing the 

training.   

To register click the https://SilverStateConsulting.com/  Seating is limited. 

 
There are many websites out there that offer Bias based training for Law Enforcement.
These include but are not limited to:
http://silverstateconsulting.com
 
 
http://policeoneacademy.com
 
 
http://fairimpartialpolicing.com
 
 
http://lineofduty.com
 
 
Also if your agency is a LARM (League Association of Risk Management) they also
have online training available. 
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